
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CALLEGUAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

 
 
 
The Calleguas Municipal Water District (Calleguas) Board of Directors will 
consider Resolution No. 1967, “Resolution of Application of the Board of 
Directors of Calleguas Municipal Water District to Initiate Ventura Local Agency 
Formation Commission Proceedings regarding the District’s Operation of the 
Salinity Management Pipeline”. 
 
In accordance with CA Government Code, Article 1.5. New or Different Services 
[Section 56824.10-56824.14], prior to submitting a resolution of application, the 
Calleguas Board of Directors shall conduct a public hearing on the resolution.  
This Notice of Public Hearing and Resolution No. 1967 are available on the 
District’s website at www.calleguas.com under About Us - Public Notices.  A draft 
of Resolution No. 1967 will be available for public review beginning April 23, 
2019 at the Calleguas headquarters located as noted below. 
 
A Public Hearing will be held on May 15, 2019 at 5:00 p.m., at the District’s 
headquarters located at 2100 Olsen Road, Thousand Oaks, California.  The 
public is invited to attend this hearing and encouraged to comment on this matter 
at that time.  Written comments will be considered if delivered to the address 
above prior to the opening of the Public Hearing. 
 
 
         CALLEGUAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT  
 
 
 
Date: April 23, 2019                  By:        
            Eric Bergh, Interim General Manager               
 
 
 


